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FROM BAILDON MOOR TO SALTAIRE

Lost Mansions of the Dalts

The Club meetings are informal gatherings over light refreshments — a great opportunity
to meet with local folk with an interest in the unique history of Saltaire and its locality.

ALL WELCOME!

Further information from Dave Shaw

The
%&W@ History Club

EXHIBITION BUILDING, SHIPLEY COLLEGE. EXHIBITION ROAD

NEXT MEETING
Thursday 17th April from 7 to 9 p.m.
Double bill:

A Walk through History
by Mike Lawson
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